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Arthur <lit708@yahoo.com>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 2:43 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

David Stawick, Secretary
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
1155 21st Street, N.W.,
Washington, DC 20581

Dear David Stawick,

I am writing in opposition to the maximum lot sizes in RIN 3038-AC61. I believe the max lot size
should have a leverage size of 100:1. This gives users the opportunity to maximize their outcomes in
the market. It should be up to the user to determine if the risks levels. Traders are informed of the risk
and are well aware of there actions. By changing the lot size, it gives less people the opporunity to
utilize the market.

Thank you in advance to taking the time to read this email.

Sincerely,

Arthur


